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	PRESS RELEASE


Filling station sold diesel that could destroy engines
(Prague, February 6, 2015) The Czech Trade Inspection Authority collected a diesel fuel sample which contained high amount of water at the Agip filling station at the V Korytech Street in Prague on February 4. CTIA reports on this matter because it is in consumers’ legitimate interest. The limit of water was exceeded fifty times (permitted maximum is 260 mg/kg, but the sample contained 12.470 mg/kg). The Czech Trade Inspection Authority hasn’t detected such high amount of water in any collected sample since 2001 when monitoring of fuels quality started. 
A consumer notified the Czech Trade Inspection Authority on February 3 when he submitted his complaint. CTIA officers carried out inspection of fuel from the particular dispenser for diesel on the following day February 4. Immediately after having gained the result pointing at limit of water being exceeded 50 times, the Czech Trade Inspection Authority prohibited selling of the fuel from particular dispenser on Friday morning February 6. Besides the dispenser where the sample was collected, the filling station’s staff immediately interrupted sale of diesel from all other dispensers. 
Consumer advice
Always keep bill of purchase. In case of problems, drivers can lodge their claim in a standard manner. Seller is obliged to fill in complaint report and has 30 days to settle the claim. Driver shall prove that he really purchased fuel at a particular filling station, e.g. by providing bill of purchase or card statement. 
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